
Spring Flooding
It is anticipated that the spring flooding will continue
through May and June. The State and National
Weather Service provide daily updates to the City
regarding run-off. Please continue preparations for
possible flooding. Basements and crawl spaces are
most likely to be impacted. Those living near the
flood plain, rivers, streams, and waterways may also
be impacted. The City may declare a local disaster
and has stocked sandbags for emergency use.
Consider obtaining flood insurance. For information
on flooding visit: www.ready.gov/floods.

Mosquito Abatement District
Summer will be here soon along with a host of
mosquitoes. There are a number of things that you can
do to prevent and protect yourself and your family
from mosquitoes and West Nile Virus.
The Weber Mosquito Abatement District (Weber
MAD) recommends watching for trouble spots where
water can pool or collect such as: birdbaths, fountains,
rain gutters, planters, tires, buckets, over-watered
areas, and troughs. If you are outside in the evening or
early morning or during peak mosquito times, take
measures to protect yourself from mosquitos. For
mosquito problems around your home or business call
Weber MAD at 801-392-1630 or email:
mosquito@webermad.org.

Annual Budget
Each May the City prepares its tentative budget. On
June 15, at 6:30 PM, the City Council will hold a
Public Hearing on the Final Budget. The City is
proposing another balanced budget without any
municipal property tax. The City has no debt.

Local Updates
< Burn Permits. Weber Fire District reminds

residents that the Open Burn window for yard
clean-up ends May 30. For a burn permit,

visit: air.utah.gov/OpenBurning/form/. Burn
permits are issued by the Utah Department of
Environmental Quality.

< Lock it up! Spring and summer bring a spike
in burglaries and thefts. The Weber County
Sheriff is asking you to please lock your car,
lock your doors, and lock accessory
buildings. Also, watch for you packages and
mail so it is not left out.

< Central Weber Sewer. Central Weber Sewer
increased rates. Contact the Sewer District for
more information on rate increases.

< Roads. The City made rounds in April to fix
pot holes in the roads. Another round of pot
hole repair will be made in May. Contact the
City at 801-627-1919 for pot hole repair.

< Secondary Water. Secondary water will
commence on or after May 1. Irrigation
season was delayed as a result of the wet
spring. No drought restrictions are anticipated
this summer.

PLANNING COMMISSION
TUESDAY, MAY 16, 2023 – 7:00 P.M.

1. Call to Order/Minutes.
2. Action items.
3. Follow-up.
4. Adjourn.

This agenda is tentative. Items can change or cancel.

CITY COUNCIL MEETING
THURSDAY, MAY 18, 2023 – 6:30 P.M.

1. Call to Order/Minutes.
2. Review of business licenses.
3. Project allotments.
4. Boundary Adjustment with Farr West.
5. Tentative Budgets.
6. Legislative oversight.
7. Adjourn.

This agenda is tentative. Items can change or cancel.
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